
 

 

 

 

HMM Company Limited   www.hmm21.com 

  05th Dec 2024 

Customer Advisory 

HMM ST PETERSBURG (FE4) schedule update  
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

First of all, we HMM, would like to express our sincere appreciation and gratitude for your continuous support to 

all of HMM’s services around the world. 

 

We regret to report that on the morning of 3rd December 2024, the “HMM ST PETERSBURG” was involved in a 

collision while transiting the Gibraltar Straits. 

 

Although the vessel has sustained moderate structural damage, the vessel is in a safe condition and is currently 

engaged in cargo operations at Algeciras.  

 

Following the completion of cargo operations, the vessel will be undergoing temporary repairs at Algeciras, 

which will result in some delay to the service. 

 

We regret for your all inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding.  

HMM will continue to keep customers updated. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local HMM offices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

HMM Co., Ltd 


